Conservative Research Department

24 Old Queen Street, London SW1H 9HX Telephone 01-930 1471

Chairman: ANGUSMAUDE, TD, MP
Director: CHRISTOPHER PATTEN

GW/CDB 2nd May, 1979

Rt. Hon. Mrs. Margaret Thatcher,

Private Office of the Leader of the Opposition,
House of Commons,

London SW1

Dear Mrs. Thatcher,

European Election

I enclose a draft of the manifesto incorporating the
amendments proposed by the steering group attended by Mr.
Pym, Mr., Whitelaw, Sir Keith Joseph, Mr. Maude, Sir
Geoffrey Howe, Mr. Hurd and Lord Thorneycroft. They
agreed that in the circumstances it would not be
necessary for them to see the document again before
publication.

Yours sincerely,

—

Graham Wynn




